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The 11  Annual Global Fund Finance Symposium just wrapped up in Miami, and what an
event it has been.

We are sharing some more detailed takeaways from a few of the panels in today's Fund
Finance Friday, but we can say this: This was a high-energy event, and everyone was
tremendously excited about seeing “old friends” for the first time in more than two years. 

The exchange of information was first-rate and incredibly valuable, as always, and special
events − like the Women in Fund Finance luncheon on Wednesday − were well attended and
very successful.

Special congratulations and a big thank you to the FFA team, headed by Michelle Bolingbroke,
who worked behind the scenes for months and months, and in Miami, to make the Symposium
happen.

We’ll share some additional observations and takeaways next week.
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